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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Ward, Mary Jo [MaryJo.Ward@PotomacHospital.com]
Sent:  Thursday, October 01, 2009 9:09 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: NIOSH-150

Anyone at our hospital who is trying to conceive (male and female), is pregnant or nursing is
scheduled on our medical unit which is adjacent to the oncology wing.
Mary Jo Ward

Mary Jo Ward, RN, MSN, 0CN
Clinical Equcator
Medicine/Oncology/Hematology /Hospice
Potomac Hospital

DISCLAIMER:

The information contained in this E-Mail message and any attachments to this message are
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